Bhide, Latika
m

From: Kathy Wrobel <kwrobel322@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 08, 2014 1:36 PM

To: Bhide, Latika

Subject: Re zoning at 2910 N Arlington Heights Road

Dear Village of Arlington Heights Planning Commission Member,
| ask you to re consider re-zoning the business at 2910 N Arlington Heights Road.

itis very, very close to a 900+ home subdivision in the village. | feel it will very negatively impact the value of my
home. Great concern of allowing "heavy manufacturing” be aliowed to move into this area. The noise and pollutants
from the business park are already at a high level.

Itis great concern we will add to the rodent population with this food business. | am worried re zoning will allow more
heavy manufacturing companies to move into this area very close to our homes. Thank you.

Kathy Wrobel
407 West Tanglewood Drive
(Life long resident)



